
 

 

Sunday, 16 December 2012 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
This is the final newsletter for 2012. 
 
Congratulations to all of our students for 
perfect behaviour at our Presentation 
Ceremony and congratulations to the prize 
winners.  I would also like to congratulate our 
School Captains, Stephanie and Aiden for 
doing a fantastic job on the day.  A big thank 
you to the organisers especially Mrs Deer, Mrs 
Sewell and Ms Burns. 
 
 
If your children are not returning at the 
beginning of Term 1, 2013 please write a letter 
of notification to the office this week so we can 
make sure all of the students are counted in 
our census for 2013.  This census determines 
how many teachers and executive are 
allocated to the school for that year. 
      
I’d like to wish our Year 6 students wonderful 
futures and all the best during their high school 
careers.  I am sure your teachers and fellow 
students will miss you all. 
 
Student reports will be sent home next 
Tuesday.  I have had the opportunity to read 
every one of them.  I must say well done to all 
of the many students that have worked so hard 
this year. 
 
On behalf of the staff and school community I 
would like to say farewell to Mr Barron who will 
be leaving us at the end of this year.  Mr 
Barron has been a part of Cooranbong School 
for 15 years as a class teacher, Library teacher 
and computer expert.  Good luck Mr Barron at 
your new school. 
 
 

 
 
 
                  
Miss Brown will be taking Maternity Leave next 
year and we all wish her well.    
                    
             
The last day for this year is Wednesday 
19th December, 2012.  
 
Students return on Wednesday 30th 
January, 2013. 
 
Kindergarten students begin on Monday 4th 
February, 2013. 
 
From all the Cooranbong Public School staff 
we hope you  have a wonderful Christmas and 
safe holidays.  We will see you in 2013. 
 
 
BARB BEATTIE  
PRINCIPAL 
 
A little joke   What goes Oh! Oh! Oh! 
….Santa walking backwards!! 

 
 
 

 

14 December            School Picnic @ Myuna Bay 

19 December Last day of school   

 

SCHOOL SECURITY PHONE NO 

DURING THE HOLIDAYS IS 

1300 880 021 
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Is your child missing an item of 
clothing??? 

Please check through the Lost 
Property items before the end of 
term – leftover clothing will be 
donated to a charity. 

Do you have any unused 
uniforms???       

Please consider donating them to 
the school to be used for 
“emergencies” that sometimes 
arise.  Thank you. 

Congratulations 

to Tynan Fuller 

who has been 

chosen in the 10 

ten in the 

Australia for 

the Andy 

Griffiths story 

writing 

Competition. For 

his story 

"Stupid Sam" he 

has won the full 

collection of Andy Griffiths 

books. Well Done Tynan 

MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE 
Mrs Sewell and Ms Burns would like to thank 
our Messengers Stephanie & Aiden for helping 
us out this year.  We would also like to say 
farewell to our Year 6 students as they go off to 
high school.  It has been a pleasure getting to 
know you over the years and we wish you all 
the best. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

LION’S CLUB CHRISTMAS CAKES 
ARE AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 
FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE AT 

$15.00 EACH. 

DON’T MISS OUT! 
______________________________ 

 

 
                 JUNIOR LATIN & BALLROOM  

DANCE CLASSES 
          COMMENCING FEBRUARY 2013 

                    SUITABLE FOR  
BOYS AND GIRLS 6-16 YEARS 

MONDAYS @ MORISSET MEMORIAL HALL 
JIVE, CHA CHA, SAMBA, WALTZ ETC. 

ENQUIRIES : SUE OR BILL 
0409 506 225 OR www.billsballroom.com.au 

 

 

 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=9c27917a75e14b20b036dca3a67f38ef&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.billsballroom.com.au
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DANCING STARS 

We have some dancing stars at our school - 
Sarah K. has a main part as a toy in “Fiona’s 
School of Dance” production of Mary Poppins. 

Also performing are Taleisha, Maegan and 
Cody.   Well done and enjoy your performance! 

 

2013 HOMEWORK PLANNER 

Kids and families run more smoothly when 
there's a plan - so print out School A to Z’s 
2013 homework and study calendar, which 
includes key dates and school holidays.  
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-
and-study/homework-tips/2013-homework-
planner 

 
HUNDREDS OF HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 
There's no time to be bored these school 
holidays when you have Go Play's list of family 
and budget–friendly activities at your fingertips. 
Take a look at the calendar of events, or 
download the free Go Play app for ideas in an 
instant.  Find out more:  
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/he
alth/school-holidays-5-things-to-do 
 
 
 

FOR LATEST LOCAL UPDATES ON 
FIRE BANS AND INFORMATION VISIT 
THESE FACEBOOK PAGES: 
 
NSW Rural Fire Service 
Martinsville Rural Fire Brigade 
Dora Creek Rural Fire Brigade 
Cooranbong Rural Fire Brigade 
Peninsula Rural Fire Brigade 
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